
Notes of Support from Members of the Community for the Purchase of 

the Self-Storage Site 
 

 

From:  ]  

Sent: 02 February 2018 20:09 

To:  

Subject: Craignure Self-Storage 

Hi Richard, 

I support the purchase of the land leased from Forestry Commission Scotland on which the 

Craignure Self-Storage sits. 

Best regards, 

Andrew Stevens,  . Tel:  

; Mobile:  

 
From:  ]  

Sent: 05 February 2018 10:33 

To:  

Subject: Craignure Self-Storage 

Hello,  

I support MICT buying the land for the containers! They are essential to the island, and I may want to 

rent one if I ever get around to moving house… 

Thanks, Rose 

Rose Skelton 

www.roseskelton.co.uk 

 

 
 
From: l ]  

Sent: 05 February 2018 21:08 

To:  

Subject: Self-storage 

A quick note in support of MICT purchasing the site. 

Regards, 

http://www.roseskelton.co.uk/


Liz 

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: ]  
Sent: 07 February 2018 11:50 
To: Richard Thorne 
Cc: Moray Finch 
Subject: Craignure Storage Unit site 
 
Richard … Further to the article in the recent MICT newsletter on the above - we (Ailsa and I) support 
the intended purchase process from Forestry. Hope that helps.. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Colin S. Morgan 
 

From:   

Sent: 07 February 2018 11:46 

To: Richard Thorne 

Subject: SUPPORT OF MICT PURCHASE OF CRAIGNURE GANTRY SITE 

Good morning Richard,  

I am writing to confirm our wholehearted support of MICT’s proposal to purchase the gantry site at 

Craignure from FCS. 

As a business we currently lease 2 containers situated on this site which we use regularly and 

without which we would struggle to store equipment and machinery.  

Kind regards 

Helen Dewar 

Managing Director 

     

An Roth Community Enterprise Centre 

Craignure 

Isle of Mull 

PA65 6AY 

E: mdiveltd@live.co.uk 

W: www.m-dive.co.uk 

T: 01680 812913 

Dive Enquiries: 07585 801906  

 

From:   

Sent: 10 February 2018 20:58 

mailto:mdiveltd@live.co.uk
http://www.m-dive.co.uk/


To: Richard Thorne 

Subject: Storage containers 

Morning Richard! 

I have just read the newsletter and would like to confirm my support for MICT owning the Gantry 

site. 

Hope your day goes well. 

Regards 

Rob 

  

-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 11 February 2018 23:28 
To:  
Subject: Gantry Site 
 
Hi Richard 
Just a note yo say that I am happy to support the purchase of the container site, sounds an excellent 
idea. 
Much love 
Brik Halcrow 
 
 

From:   

Sent: 12 February 2018 11:47 

To:  

Subject: Storage facility 

Hi Richard, 

David and I both support the purchase of the site of the storage facility - it makes good sense. 

Regards, 

Felicity 

 Felicity Pollard 

 




